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THIS WEEK AT TRINITY     November 10 & 11, 2018 

Twenty-fifth Sunday after Pentecost 
Sunday:  8 & 10:30am Worship Services with Communion 

9:30am Sunday School & Adult Bible Study 

  Fellowship Hall – Pastor Rinderknecht – Ephesians 

  Sanctuary – Pastor Keinath – The Ten Commandments 

  Classroom by the Sanctuary - Cameron Heiliger – Sunday School for Parents 

NOON Hot Dish Cook-Off & Potluck - Hosted by Trinity Youth Ministry 
 

Monday:  Pastors Meeting at Hope Lutheran Church in Lockwood 

    5:30pm  Stewardship Meeting 

    6:30pm Evangelism Meeting 

    7:00pm Adult Class 

Tuesday:  6:00am Men’s Bible Study  

9:00am Quilting 

9:30am Rock of Ages – Story Hour 

6:00pm Cradle Roll Meeting 

6:30 pm Properties Board Meeting 

7:00pm Ladies Small Group    

Wednesday: 8:30am Chapel at TLS 

Noon  Wrinkled Righteous Turkey Dinner 

6:30pm 8th Grade Confirmation 

   FIRE Youth Group  

Thursday:  10:30am Bible Study 

    6:00pm Parish Planning Council Meeting  

    7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

Friday:   5:00pm – 8:00pm   Book Fair at Barnes & Noble to benefit Trinity Lutheran School  

Saturday:  1:00pm Pickle Ball 

    2:00pm – 4:30pm FLICKER/FLAME Thanksgiving Basket Assembly 

    5:00pm Worship Service with Communion 

 

 
THE ALTAR FLOWERS are given in praise and 

glory to God by Jeff & Sherry Essmann in honor of 

Jeff’s mom, Mary Essmann’s birthday. 
 

SPECIAL PRAYERS THIS WEEK ARE FOR:  
Katie Cardillo, Charles Duenow, Dena Provost & 

Delores D’Schaak (Lucile Smelser’s niece & sister), 

Ken Hale (Janine Liwosz’s brother), Mike Hall, 

Karianna Jinguji, Kinsley Murri (Rod & Phyllis 

Myers’ baby granddaughter), Nannette (Leo and 

Diana Wohler’s daughter), and Lori Smith (Ray & 

Bobette Smith’s sister-in-law). 
 

 

 

 

 

 

RECEIVING THE BLESSINGS of Holy Baptism 

on Saturday, November 10th is Athena Mae 

Edelman-Frost.  Athena was born on August 27, 

2017 to Tiffany Edelman and Kelly Frost. We 

welcome Athena into God's family here at Trinity 

and pray the Holy Spirit will lead her and her family 

into a life of love and service to our Lord Jesus 

Christ unto life everlasting. 

 

ADVENT DINNERS:  Advent is right around the 

corner and if your group would like to make and 

serve a dinner please let Pam Kercher know at 259-

1820.  The two dates that are available are 

December 5 and December 19.  Thank you. 

 

 



FINANCES & FIRST-FRUITS’ GIVING 

Budgeted Church/School Income  (Year to Date) $712,766 
Actual Church/School Income  11/4/18) $647,446 
Actual Church/School Expenses (11/4/18) $586,697 

                                A difference of :                               $  60,749 
  

Budgeted Offering Target  (October 2018) $288,116 

Actual Offering  (Through October 2018) $294,247 

                                A difference of: $    6,131   
  

Weekly Offering Goal $  19,053 

Actual Offerings in November  (1 of 4 weeks) $  18,195 
  

Expansion Offering    (November 3 & 4, 2018)  $       980 
YTD Expansion Offering  
                           (July 1, 2017–November 4, 2018) 

$  76,415 

Last Week’s Attendance – November 3 & 4, 2018 

Saturday Worship Service 135 
Sunday Worship Services 275 

Total Attendance Last Week 410 

Sunday School 34 

Adult Bible Classes 79 

Offering Counters for November 11th: 
      Sherrie Murray, Deb White, and Roxy Klundt 

Offering Counters for November 18th: 
      Ellen Gernant, Vivian Roberts, and Barbara Nies 

  

HELP US DECORATE THE ALTAR for the 

Christmas season by ordering your poinsettias now!  

The cost of each poinsettia is $10.00 each, and   

order forms are available in the narthex.  Please 

complete the order form, place in the envelope 

provided (along with your cash or check payable to 

Trinity) and drop in the box that is also located in 

the narthex.  (Please also note on the envelope if 

you are purchasing your poinsettia in honor or in 

memory of someone.  This will be listed in the 

bulletin on Sunday, December 23rd.)  We will 

accept orders through December 16th.  You may 

pick up your poinsettias following the Christmas 

Day worship service.  Thank you for helping us 

decorate the altar during this special season!  

     ~Trinity's Altar Guild 

  

 

 

 

 

 

RECEIVING THE BLESSINGS of Holy Baptism 

on Sunday, November 11 at 8:00am is Jonathan 

Karl Nathan Schlepp.  Jonathan was born on 

October 9, 2013 to Mari Jo Schlepp and Anthony 

Moffitt. We welcome Jonathan into God's family 

here at Trinity and pray the Holy Spirit will lead 

him and his family into a life of love and service to 

our Lord Jesus Christ unto life everlasting. 
 

ATTENTION LWML MEMBERS:   

Our November meeting will be held on Monday, 

November 19th at 1:00 pm.  We will enjoy a 

fun program about "Prayer Partners" planned by the 

Cradle Roll Guild.  And, of course, there will be 

time for fellowship and treats.  Please plan to join 

us. 
 

SUPPORT THE 7th & 8th GRADE CLASSES! 
The 7th and 8th Grade classes 
have been hard at work 
raising money for their class 
trips. You can help them by 
purchasing a beautiful 
Christmas wreath for yourself 
or a friend. Only $25.00 each. 
If you don’t know a 7th or 8th 

Grade student but would like to purchase a wreath, 
just call or stop in the school office or email the 
school at school@trinitybillings.org and we will 
take care of your order. Thank you for supporting 
our students. 
 

LADIES CHRISTMAS LUNCHEON:  Please 

mark your calendar for December 9 and join us for 

the Annual Ladies Luncheon and Ornament 

Exchange after late service.  We are asking that 

each attendee bring a salad, a wrapped ornament 

and an item for our Trinity food pantry.  If you have 

questions please call Pam Kercher at 259-1820.  

Hope to see you there. 

 

ATTENTION ALL SENIORS!!  The Wrinkled 

Righteous will be hosting our second annual 

Thanksgiving Dinner.  The dinner, like last year, 

will have the traditional tasty fixings.  All seniors 

are invited as well as church staff.  Set aside 

Wednesday, Nov. 14th 12:00 noon.  Come eat and 

socialize (activities) with friends following the 

meal.   There is no cost thanks to a grant from 

Thrivent.   
 

Please RSVP to Bill Crago at 248-3867 / text 698-

7777 or email thecragos@hotmail.com. 
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